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19 June 2024 
 

Diversity Day 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On Thursday 27th June we will be celebrating Diversity Day in school.  We would like to encourage 
the children to come to school in Red, White and Blue or the colours of a country which is 
important to them.  For example, if their grandparents are from Jamaica they might want to wear 
green, yellow and black.   
 
During the day the children will have a special assembly and some classes will be visited by 
Ambassadors of Faith and Belief (AFaBs), they are sixth-form students who have been trained to 
speak with primary school children about their faith backgrounds.  AFaBs represent a variety of 
faith perspectives, traditions, and beliefs, and may bring religious artefacts to show the 
children. They may also talk about their life, their view of the world, and their beliefs and values 
from a secular viewpoint.  
 
All classes will undertake some activities learning about the diversity of religions, cultures and 
beliefs in our school and they will learn about other cultures during the day with the aim of 
promoting inclusion and understanding.  
 
I would also like to remind you that the Summer Fair is after school on this day – make sure you 
have bought a wristband for your child to enjoy the bouncy castles.  We are only taking cash 
payments on the day so please make sure you have plenty of change for the stalls.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
Ms E Davies  
Headteacher 
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